
From:  "Briden, Barbara"  
To: "'info@oeb.gov.on.ca'" <info@oeb.gov.on.ca> 
Date:  10/11/2004 8:52:53 am 
Subject:  smart meters 
 
I just read about the proposal to install smart meters in Ontario.  I would 
prefer to pay for the meter outright rather than be billed for it for a 
number of years.  Will this option be available to those who want it? 
 
Barbara Briden 
Deep River, Ontario 
 


